## 2014 10 20 Letter fr Marilyn Ball re Heart Lake Rd Traffic Calming

From: Ball, Marilyn [mailto:Marilyn.Ball@brampton.ca]

**Sent:** October-20-14 1:13 PM

To: 'David Laing'

Cc: MacDonald, Heather

Subject: RE: Heart Lake Road

Hello Mr. Laing,

Various experts representing a variety of disciplines within Planning and Infrastructure Services have met and developed a short, medium term strategy and continue to look at a long term strategy for Heart Lake Road. If they haven't as of yet, they should be arranging a meeting with you shortly to discuss these ideas and the plan to move forward in the areas of the hotspots. Hopefully these solutions will create a better environment for both people and wildlife and offer some longer term protection. Regards,

## Marilyn Ball

Chief, Planning and Infrastructure Services marilyn.ball@brampton.ca
The Corporation of The City of Brampton
2 Wellington Street West, Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2
T: 905.874.2066 M: 416.427.2122

From: David Laing [mailto:david@daylelaing.com]

**Sent:** 2014/09/09 2:51 PM

To: Ball, Marilyn

Subject: Heart Lake Road

## Hello Chief Ball,

A quick note to thank you for your comments during last evening's PDD meeting in support of protecting the area along Heart Lake Road adjacent to Countryside Drive and your commitment to action in the short-term along with evaluating a longer-term more strategic approach. Please let me know how I can help bring both the actions and the strategy to fruition.

Regards,

David

David Laing B.A.Sc. LEED® AP

EMPOWERING YOUR CONSCIOUS CONSUMER
416-402-3778 www.daylelaing.com